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Friday 15" November 2019

Christmas Fayre

Dear Parents/Carers,
This year our Christmas Fayre will be in school on Friday 29*" November at 9.15am.

The fayre will have personalised gifts, made by the children, for their own parents and
families to buy, these gifts will be priced at no more than £1.50.

There will also be opportunities to buy additional Christmas crafts and personalised gifts, at
various prices, along with some fabulous raffle prizes to be won.

In addition to this, we are also hoping to have some stalls containing nearly new/ good
condition clothing, books and toys for sale. We would be grateful for donations of any of the
following items;

® Toys (still in good condition)
* Books

¢ Toiletries

e Baby/Children’s clothes

e Raffle prizes

Any donations can be sent into school, as soon as possible, with your child and will be very
gratefully received.

We hope to see as many parents, carers and family members as possible at the fayre and we
are sure that it will be a great way to start off our Christmas celebrations.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ashton



